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Craig & Mary Henry settled into 
their new home this summer & 

visited Craig’s happy place! 

GUESS WHAT I 
DID ON MY SUMMER 

VACATION?? 

BEST SUMMER EVER! 

Rich and Mary Ellen Benson not only  
did some fun camping at Disney’s 

Fort Wilderness but better than that 
they GOT MARRIED!! 
CONGRATULATIONS! 



  

Don & Linda Baumann 
won a trophy from the Hart, 

MI show they attended. 

Fred Anthony at Sturgis 
motorcycle rally 
& Devils Tower 

Al & Ann Maki built a new garage, 
oh yeah, house attached. 

Gary & Pat Poulakis 
Visited Chicago, IL 

and saw the  Big Boy 
Union Pacific.  The 

7,000hp largest 
locomotive ever 
produced on its  
way to Pomona 

California 



 

Frank & Mary Beth 
Germano taking it 

easy in this parade. 

Dave Beck &  
Tammy Hayes at 

St. Simons Island, 
GA Lighthouse 

and Dave with his 
trophy from the 

Ideal Classics show. 

Fred & Denise Burns at Kilauea 
Volcano in Hawaii and Mauna Kea  

Hawaii observatory 141 ft Road was 
 ice and snow in July 

Is this 
gonna 

be 
Ron’s 
new 

chair? 

Butch & Kris 
Decker enjoying a 

car show! 

Ron Muschong 
tooling around the 
Woodward show. 



 

Carl & Ceph Hering, at the 
annual founders day meet 

in nearby Auburn, NY 

Paul & Carol Magrath at The 
Wright Museum parade 

Ray & Ruth Ann Kent, Charlie Wass & Bruce Kibbey, etc. enjoying our hobby! 

Everyone expects to see Mary 
Henry on a horse but who in the 

heck is on the 2nd one? 

Roy Mohr catching a race, 
driving a cool tractor and 

showing off his favorite shirt. 



 

The Schaefer’s, Joe, Erich, 
Sean and grandson Nate 

worked on granddaughter 
Paige's car replacing shocks 

Winston & Rachel Harper 
and John & Faye Shaw 

enjoyed a show in  
NE Vermont 

Janie & 
Mike 

Mystian 
went to 

Hell after 
being 

abducted 
by an 
alien! 

We’re SO 
jealous… 

MAYBE THE 
BEST 

VACATION... 
Tom and Rita 

Georgian 
enjoyed a 

gondola ride 
thru Venice, 
Italy in June. 

Ben & Gail 
Taliaferro 

really get in 
the spirit 

when showing 
their cars! 



 Bruce & Mary 
Ellen Kibbey and 
Charlie & Helene 
Wass enjoyed the 
Murder Mystery 

Dinner Train.  
(Bruce even won 
“Super Sleuth” 
winner when 

Mary Ellen gave 
him the aswers!) 

Myrna & Steve Wishnick 
really got around this 

summer!  Visiting 
Punxsutawney Phil’s 

restaurant in PA and the 
Football Hall of Fame,  

an Aircraft Museum and 
they even fit in winning a 

trophy at a car show! 

Andy Witt & Lenny  Giucciardo painted 
Andy's 1940 Chevy panel truck. 



Vern Hampton’s 
1981 Corvette 

$14,500 
Call: 

941-637-0709 

Al Boscaglia’s 
941 Ford 

$42,500 OBO 
Call: 

586-321-2133 

Jack & Sue 
Sawyer’s 

1969 Pontiac GTO 
Call: 

941-637-0709 

1953 Chevy 3600 
3/4 ton flat bed 

5 window  
$7,500  

Call: 941-626-3186 

Bruce Bailey’s 
1923 Ford, T-Bucket, Hot Rod, 

$7,500  + many more items 
check on our website! 

www.peacerivercarclub.com/
ForSale.html 

Brian Higg’s 
1957 Chevy 

Belaire Hardtop 
$25,000 

Call: 941-391-6211 
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